
 

ADVISORY INFORMATION FOR BIDDERS 
 
 

Special Notice—Office of the School Business Administrator 
 
 
The Board of Education during this emergent time, is currently closed and there is no guarantee 
the district offices will be opened by the advertised submission date. As the School Business 
Administrator/Board Secretary of the district, I am providing this Special Notice concerning the 
submission and opening of bids. 
 
Submission of Bids 
All potential bidders are to send their responses through the US Postal Service or other 
recognized delivery service that provides certification of delivery to the sender. Please do not 
attempt to hand deliver bids! 
 
Opening of Bids—Online Live Streaming 
The board of education is aware of N.J.S.A. 18A:18A-21 which states the following: 
 
At such time and place the purchasing agent of the board of education shall publicly receive the 
bids and thereupon immediately proceed to unseal them and publicly announce the contents, 
which announcement shall be made in the presence of any parties bidding or their agents who 
are then and there present. 
 
To ensure there is “social distancing” amongst all parties in the bid opening, the bid opening 
will be conducted via online live streaming. The names of the vendors and their prices will be 
announced on the online live streaming which may be viewed by the general public and 
interested parties on the advertised bid date and time. 
 
All potential bidders are to visit the board of education website and click on the link pertaining 
to the Opening of Bids via Online Live Streaming.  
 
 


